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Subject: Status of the Marina Coast Water District Regional Urban Water Augmentation Project
(Action Due Date: April 28,2017)

Dear Michael Wegley:

In May, 2010, the Bureau of Reclamation (Reclamation) found that the Marina Coast Water
District Regional Urban Water Augmentation Project Title XVI Feasibility Report submitted for
review met the requirements of a complete feasibility study as defined in the Reclamation
Manual Directives and Standards WTR 11-01, Title XVI Water Reclamation and Reuse Program
Feasibility Study Review Process, and Section 1604 of Public Law 102-575, as amended.

Reclamation is collecting additional information about projects with completed Title XVI
feasibility studies. To improve Reclamation’s understanding of the status of the project

described in the feasibility report we request that you provide responses to the following by
April 28, 2017:

1. Please provide the status of the project described in your Title X VI feasibility study
report, including the status of the planning and design work for the project, the type of
environmental and cultural resources compliance planned or completed, and the status of
construction activities or construction phases completed to date.

2. If the project has already been completed, then provide information on the year the
project was completed and whether the project is currently operating.

3. If you do not have plans to construct the Title XVI project described in the Title XVI
Feasibility Report, please let us know.

Please respond by April 28, 2017, to Ms. Amanda Erath via email to aerath@usbr.gov.




Your responses are greatly appreciated. If you have any questions about this request, or require
additional time to respond, please contact Ms. Erath at 303-445-2766.

Sincerely,

g

Roseann Gonzales




